
 
 

  

  
 

Resignation of Chief Superintendent of Schools 

 

 
On Thursday, Oct. 26, the Board of Trustees received a notice of resignation from the 
Chief Superintendent of Schools, David Stevenson. 
 
We deeply regret the manner in which this information was made public.  
 
As a Board of Trustees, it was our hope that Chief Stevenson would have had the 
opportunity to share his news with all CBE staff prior to a public release. 
 
David Stevenson has worked for the CBE for 42 years and is the Board’s only 
employee. We appreciate David’s dedication to public education and his commitment to 
the CBE. 
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